

From: Patrick Hunter-Jones **Sent:** 05 January 2022 10:29

To: Secretary Of State (Kwasi Kwarteng)

Subject: East Anglia One North & East Anglia Two Offshore Wind Applications

Dear Secretary of State

While supporting East Anglia's part in achieving the UK's wind power goals, we are very concerned about the impact the proposed plans will have on the local tourist economy and the coastal community.

We believe that the onshore facilities should be located at more appropriate brownfield sites such as Bradwell or Grain , so the expected damage to the Suffolk landscape & tourist economy would be avoided .

Yours sincerely

Patrick & Julia Hunter-Jones